

Kea Community Primary School

26 March 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Bikeability Training at Kea School

Thank you for returning your bikeability consent form; your child will be in **group 1** for the training. They will receive their training on: Wednesday 21 April in the morning (playground), Thursday 22 April in the morning (road) and Monday 26 April in the afternoon (road).

In order to complete the course, your child will need:

- A roadworthy bike with working brakes, wheels and pedals
- > A cycle helmet
- Coat and gloves

Kasheine Hunkin

- > To wear comfortable clothes suitable for biking
- Children will need to take care bringing their bikes to school, as they will not know the rules of the road until after they have completed the course.

Bikes will need to be stored in the bike racks outside the Victorian building. Please note that children will only be able to complete the training if they have all the correct equipment.

Yours sincerely

Katherine Hunkin Headteacher

Kea, Truro, Cornwall TR3 6AY **T** 01872 272265 **F** 01872 272265 **E** secretary@kea.cornwall.sch.uk **W** www.keaschool.org.uk